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President's Message 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

David McNamara, President 
 
Welcome to U3A Manningham in 2023.   It has been great to see so many happy faces and to 
listen to the excited voices as members catch up with each other after the summer break.  There 
is a new sense of optimism and enthusiasm among members this year….. (Click here to read the 
full article). 
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Enrolments  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Ruth Foxwell, Enrolment Manager 
 

Welcome to a new year at U3A Manningham. As always, our enrolment team (affectionately 
known as the E-Team) is working hard in the back office to assist members and tutors alike with 
their varied and sometimes complicated requests…..(Click here to read the full article).  

 

The Pines Learning & Activity Centre, 2/520 Blackburn Road, Doncaster East 3109; PO Box 3288, The Pines, 

Doncaster East 3109; Tel: 9894 5955; manunipines@u3amanningham.org.au; www.u3amanningham.org.au 
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Page 2 
 

Summer School 2023 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

A visit to Mont de Lancey historic homestead, Wandin.  
 
U3A Manningham got off to a great 2023 start in January with close to 160 members participating 
in a range of activities during Summer School…..(Click here to read the full article). 

U3A MANNINGHAM INC. 
Thirty-second Annual General Meeting 

Wednesday, 15 March 2023 at 12.30pm 
 

Click here to read the AGM notice. 

Manningham Family Festival 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Multi-Instrumental Club group, ably led by band leader and tutor, Peter Simondson, will be 
performing at this festival, scheduled as the first act at 9:30am. Please come and show your 
support!  

https://u3amanningham.org.au/summer-school-2023/
https://u3amanningham.org.au/notice-of-annual-general-meeting/
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Curriculum News 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Milly Ching, Curriculum Manager 
 
Welcome to our new tutors joining the teaching family at U3A Manningham. This year, a total of 
163 courses (9 new courses) are being offered by 133 tutors (12 new tutors). These courses 
include one to four term courses, short courses, and one-off seminars and workshops……(Click 
here to read the full article). 
 

Migrant English Tutors’ Meeting 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The first of two meetings for the year was held on 1 February to enable tutors to catch up and 
exchange ideas for the year ahead….(Click here to read the full article). 
 

Kaffeeklatsch 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
Would you like to have a friendly chat in German over a cup of coffee? Your level of German 
doesn’t matter. However, we would like you to participate in German…… (Click here to read the full 
article). 

https://u3amanningham.org.au/curriculum-news/
https://u3amanningham.org.au/curriculum-news/
https://u3amanningham.org.au/migrant-english-tutors-meeting/
https://u3amanningham.org.au/kaffeeklatsch-2023/
https://u3amanningham.org.au/kaffeeklatsch-2023/
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Our mission is to provide accessible and affordable 
educational, cultural, physical and social opportunities 

appropriate to the needs of retired and semi-retired people. 

Calendar of Events 2023 
 

Terms 1 & 2 
 

 

Term 1 
 
Monday, 6 Feb   TERM 1 commenced (9 weeks) 
Monday, 6 March  Committee of Management Meeting  R 17  1.30 - 3.00pm 
Monday, 13 March  LABOUR DAY HOLIDAY 
Wednesday, 15 March ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING   PFR  12.30  - 2.30pm 
Monday, 3 April   Committee of Management Meeting  R 17  1.30 - 3.00pm 
Thursday, 6 April  TERM 1 concludes    
 

[Break - 2 weeks] 
 

Term 2 
 
Friday, 21 April   Newsletter deadline 
Monday, 24 April  TERM 2 commences (8 weeks)  
Tuesday, 25 April  ANZAC DAY HOLIDAY 
Monday, 1 May   Committee of Management Meeting  R 17  1.30 - 3.00pm 
Thursday, 25 May  Volunteers’ Meeting     PFR  12.30 - 3.00pm 
Monday, 5 June  Committee of Management Meeting  R17  1.30 - 3.00pm 
Monday, 12 June  KING’S BIRTHDAY HOLIDAY 
Friday, 16 June   TERM 2 concludes 
   

[Break - 3 weeks] 
 

 
PFR -Pines Function Room 

Newsletter Contributions 
 

Contributions to our newsletter may be sent to David Jensz at djensz@bigpond.net.au or put into 
his pigeonhole. The deadline date for the next newsletter is Friday, 21 April 2023. Please ensure 
that all contributions contain your name and contact details. 
 

The Newsletter 
 

Editorial:  David Jensz, Liew Staras, Jillian Gange, Frances Langdon; Website Manager: Neville Cook. 
Distribution:  Kathleen Caffry. Robyn Lamprecht. 

Information contained in this newsletter was correct at the time of publication. U3A Manningham makes no 
guarantee that the information contained in the newsletter is accurate.  

mailto:djensz@bigpond.net.au

